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For Immediate Release 

 

 

Travel to Nunatsiavut being discouraged following 

Province’s decision to withdraw from Atlantic bubble 
 

The Nunatsiavut Government is asking people to refrain from any non-essential travel to any Labrador 

Inuit community from anywhere outside Newfoundland and Labrador until further notice, effective 

Wednesday, November 25. The request comes on the heels of Monday’s decision by the Government of 

Newfoundland and Labrador to withdraw from the Atlantic bubble for two weeks, amid concerns over 

the potential spread of COVID-19. 

 

Effective Wednesday, individuals arriving in Newfoundland and Labrador are now required to self-

isolate for 14 days, unless granted an exemption from the provincial Office of the Chief Medical Officer.   

 

The Nunatsiavut Government is requesting all required self-isolation be completed before entering the 

Labrador Inuit Settlement Area. 
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